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Sum, sum, summer time! 
 

We hope your summer is going well.  

Our first few months have gone by quick-

ly and were full.  Summer always brings 

a variety of opportunities for us in minis-

try.  We continue our work with pastors 

and missionaries, but also get to minister 

to some our local folks at the small 

churches where Spencer preaches.  

Here’s a few of those we are blessed to 

rub shoulders with. 

My good friend Jay attends a few services 
each year.  We also have coffee once or 
twice a month! 

Folks get to The Pitkin Community Church 
however they can.  Lots of ATV’s are parked 
outside in the summer.  

Sargents Church meets 
in the local school-
house in the summers.  
This year the old build-
ing is 100 years old. 
  
 And they don’t mind if 
you take selfies from 
the pulpit! 



Helping people take their next step through relationships and recreation in His Creation! 

Prayer and Praises 
 
 
Praise God for the way He brings pastors 
and missionaries to us for refreshment and 
for providing a safe place for them. 
 
We Praise God for each of you and are 
grateful for how you bless us so we can 
bless others. 
  
Please pray for Annette and Spencer to 
walk humbly and intimately with the Lord 
each day and listen to his voice. 
 
Pray for us to be sensitive to the Holy 
Spirit, have discernment and be safe peo-
ple for the variety of folks that come our 
way as well as the ones we travel to see. 
  
Please continue to pray for the rest of 
our summer of hosting folks here at the 
Big Horn.  
 
Please pray for the Kate as she prepares 
for another year with CRU at Colorado 
State. 
 
Please Pray for my friend Jay.  Pray for 
his physical and spiritual health! 

Ministry  Address:  9088 County Rd. 76, Ohio City, CO 81237              website:  www.Bighornministries.org 
 

Facebook:  friends of big horn ministries 

Give online  

www.bighornministries.org  

 click on “Get Involved” 

Thank you for your partnership with us and BHM.   

Thank you for partnering with us 
and Big Horn Ministries.  We are 
grateful and could never do all 
that we are doing without you!    

We have also managed to squeeze in a little ad-
venture time this summer.  Kate returned from 
her summer mission assignment with CRU and 
we enjoyed a few days with her being home! 

 

We also enjoyed a few days with Spencer’s mom 
when she came for a visit.  She, too enjoys a ride 
in the ATV! 


